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We’re hiring, you coming on board?

On the road  
to change.

Find out about our jobs
/careers

Do you know about our 
shared taxi service?
The STL has 18 shared taxi routes available to commuters, linking our bus 
network to some sectors of Laval. There are two types of services.

Regular: Is just like a bus, follows a specific route, makes regular stops 
and sticks to a schedule.

On-request: After booking the taxi by phone or online, the taxi shows up 
at the chosen time and stop based on a predetermined schedule.

To use the shared taxi service, you will need an OPUS card with a valid 
fare for the bus. Transfers can be made between shared taxis and buses.

Refer to the available routes at STLaval.ca/shared-taxis

Move to the back
It’s important when taking the bus!

When you move toward the back of 
the bus:

	— you help the driver to better 
assess the passenger load

	— it allows more passengers to 
get on board

Keep it in mind!

Student OPUS cards
need to be renewed by October 31
Students aged 15 and over who have an OPUS card with photo ID must get a new card 
before the October 31 expiry date.

Why?

Because on November 1, their card will no longer be valid to load student or reduced 
fares. 

To avoid any hassles, it’s best to renew your card right away!

Learn more at STLaval.ca/student


